
 

 

Status Report 2 

April 18, 2020 

Seabeck Community Center 

 

Good News.   We have made progress during the past 4 weeks.  We have 

received State of Washington Articles of Incorporation.  This mean we are 

a Washington Nonprofit Corporation with an official title; “Seabeck 

Community Center”, (SCC) 

We applied to the IRS for tax-exempt status on March 9th.  This normally 

takes about a month.  Suzanne Arkless checked our status and found out 

that a response to our 1023EZ filing may take up to 3 months.  This should 

not hold up progress with CKSD, see next paragraph. 

Doug Newell, Assistant Superintendent – Finance and Support, has got us 

on the agenda for the next school board meeting.  The meeting is set for 

Wednesday April 22 at 1:00 pm.  You can join this meeting on Zoom.  The 

link is:  https://ckschools.zoom.us/j/494348130    Meeting ID:  494 348 130 

We have drafted BYLAWS for the SCC and they are being reviewed. A 

copy can be provided to anyone interested.  The SCC owns the BYLAWS 

and we can tailor and update as needed. 

SCC now has a mailing address, thanks to Suzanne: 

 Seabeck Community Center, 15398 Seabeck Hwy NW, Seabeck, WA 

98380-8704 

We are putting together a spread sheet of supporter’s names and contact 

information.  This data is from the Seabeck General Store signup sheet.  

We will keep it private. 

We have not figured out how to hold our first board meeting.  In the 

meantime, we will continue to put updates in the blue folder in the General 

Store.   

https://ckschools.zoom.us/j/494348130


Don Chalupka 

  

  


